
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

  

1 July 2013 

ASX & MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT 

Management Changes 
Hannans Reward Ltd (ASX: HNR) (Hannans) advises shareholders of the retirement of Mrs Christina 
Lundmark as Managing Director of Hannans’ wholly owned subsidiary Scandinavian Resources AB and the 
resignation of Mr Michael Craig as joint Company Secretary.  

Mrs Lundmark has made the decision to spend more time with her family and has offered to continue 
working with Hannans as a consultant. The Board extends its sincere appreciation to Mrs Lundmark for the 
significant contribution she has made to Hannans activities in Sweden and Norway and looks forward to 
maintaining a close working relationship in the future.  

Mr Damian Hicks, Managing Director of Hannans relocated to Malå in northern Sweden in March 2013 and 
will assume responsibility for managing the Scandinavian subsidiary companies and activities. 

Mr Michael Craig has made a valuable contribution to Hannans during the last five years initially in the role of 
Finance & Compliance Manager and subsequently as joint Company Secretary. The Board would like to 
thank Michael for his excellent service and wishes him every success in the future. 

Mr Ian Gregory will continue as Company Secretary, a role which he has been fulfilling since early 2007.  

For further information please contact: 

Damian Hicks 
Managing Director 
Hannans Reward Ltd 
Tel: +61 8 9324 3388 

 

 
  


